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Summary:

The 1978 fall sessions of the Eurogroup and the Defense Planning Committee discussed
the Alliance's reaction to new nuclear capabilities of the Soviet Union and conventional
build up of the Warsaw Pact. Even though the NATO states acknowledge that the Soviet
Union will not be able to maintain its current efforts due to its economic problems,
1980s are seen as posing risks to the current peace. 
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